
2.26.2019 

Dear CKS Family: 

I hope your child is having a wonderful year and that you are pleased with his/her educational and 

spiritual growth at Christ the King School. The faculty and staff are dedicated to developing the 

character, knowledge, and spirit of every child at CKS. 

Tuition information and policies for the 2019-2020 school year are available here.  To complete the re-

enrollment process for the 2019-2020 school year, ALL RETURNING FAMILIES must: 

- fill out and submit the re-enrollment registration form at the custom, family-specific registration 

you will receive via e-mail, by March 15, 2019; and 

- pay the $300.00 Family Re-enrollment Fee via check by March 15, 2019, or via FACTS account by 

March 30, 2019, or incur a $100.00 late fee (see the online re-enrollment form for details). 

Those paying tuition in full (rather than monthly via FACTS account) should do so by May 1, 2019. 

For CTK parishioner families who wish to apply for financial assistance, please register and submit 

necessary documentation by March 19, 2019, through the CKS FACTS Grant & Aid Assessment portal at 

https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3FG91  If you have questions regarding the application process, 

please contact a FACTS Customer Care Representative at 1-866-441-4637. 

Thank you for your trust in and support of Christ the King School. 

Sincerely,  

Paula Smith, Ed.S.  

Principal 

https://ctkschool.net/download_file/980/214
https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3FG91

